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Michael Zaretsky, AIA 

Head, Department of Architecture & Associate Professor 

University of Oregon 

5249 University of Oregon 

Eugene, Oregon 97403 

Sent via email to zaretsky@uoregon.edu 

Dear Professor Zaretsky: 

At its October 18-19, 2024, meeting, the Board of Directors of the National 

Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) reviewed the Plan to Correct 

submitted by the Bachelor of Architecture (231 quarter credit hours) at 

University of Oregon and voted to accept the Plan to Correct and approve the 

program for the remainder of the term of accreditation. 

The Board noted that the program submitted sufficient evidence to 

demonstrate compliance with the following Conditions for Accreditation 

previously noted to be out of compliance: 

• SC.2 Professional Practice

The Board’s review is included below: 

SC.2 Professional Practice—How the program ensures that students 

understand professional ethics, the regulatory requirements, the fundamental 

business processes relevant to architecture practice in the United States, and 

the forces influencing change in these subjects. 

Met. The program provided sufficient information to meet the requirements of 

this criterion. The program provided evidence of how the program achieves 

and assesses student understanding of professional ethics, the regulatory 

requirements, the fundamental business processes relevant to architecture 

practice in the United States, and the forces influencing change in these 

subjects. 
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Please feel free to contact us with any questions at accreditation@naab.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Stephen Schreiber, FAIA, NCARB, DPACSA 

President 
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